
The law is changing. From 24 August 2023 
mandatory training is required to allow you  
to continue using these PU* products safely. 

Do you use AltroFix W139,  
AltroFix 19 Plus or Altro PU Resins? 

For more information on training and the new requirements, go to www.safeusediisocyanates.eu or 
www.altro.co.uk/Blog-and-case-studies/News/January-2022/Diiosocyanates-training-for-professional-use

* New REACH regulations require training on the continued safe use of products containing 
diisocyanates, a component commonly found in all PU based products

Labels will be changing on  
AltroFix W139, AltroFix 19 Plus 
and Altro PU Resin products  
from 24 February 2022. 
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